STATE CAPITOL P.O. Box 110001 Juneau, AK 99811-0001 907-465-3500 fax: 907-465-3532



550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1700 Anchorage, AK 99501 907-269-7450 fax 907-269-7461 www.Gov.Alaska.Gov Governor@Alaska.Gov

April 17, 2017

Trooper Anne Sears Fairbanks Post Alaska State Troopers 1979 Peger Road Fairbanks, AK 99709

Dear Trooper Sears,

Congratulations on being awarded the American Federation of State, County and Municipal Employees (AFSCME) "Never Quit" Award. It is a fitting honor, considering your long-time service to Alaskans with the Department of Public Safety.

The impact you have made in Alaska over 17 years of service is undeniable. On behalf of the many lives you have touched, I am grateful that you have protected and served Alaskans as you have investigated domestic violence, child abuse, and alcohol and drug offenses. You and your law enforcement colleagues are a vital part of our community, standing ready to deal with emergencies and working for justice for the most vulnerable every single day.

It is my honor to join your family and friends, the Department of Public Safety, the PSEA and AFSCME, the community of Fairbanks, and Alaskans across the state in honoring your exemplary accomplishments. We wish you continued success and safety in the years to come.

Sincerely,

Bill Walker Governor

I Walher